Dear Parents/Guardians,

On Monday 16th of May there will be an Information Seminar for all 3rd year
students with Mr. O’Sullivan Principal, Ms Sheehan Deputy Principal, Ms. Martin
Year-Head and Ms. Moore Guidance Counsellor. All 3rd year students must be in
attendance for the Seminar at 9.40am in the study hall. A roll call will be taken.

Kind regards,
Michael O’Sullivan.
Principal.



